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SUSK Congress (Virtual) 2020 
 
The 2020 SUSK Congress took place over the weekend of August 7-9, and although the 

congress was held online due to COVID-19, the weekend could not have been a greater success. 
The evening of August 7th consisted of various clerical matters, and after adjournment, was 
followed by a very successful Zoom social where delegates were able to get acquainted and 
participate in various virtual group games. The day of August 8th was dedicated time for the 
delegates to cast their votes to elect the new Board of Directors. The final day of the SUSK 
Congress, August 9th , allowed for various important events to take place, such as the 
announcement of the election results, and the opportunity for all delegates to work together in 
creating and refining the Resolutions for the 2020/2021 year. 

 
A big thank you goes out to the 2019/2020 Executive Team for all their hard work during 

the year. I personally want to thank each and everyone of you. Devon, Mattay, Marc, Nykola, 
Sophia, Kirsten, Danylo, Andriy, Luba, Raya, Irina and Steph, you are some of the most talented 
individuals that I have had the pleasure of working alongside and for those of you not returning 
I will you the best of luck in all of your future endeavours.  

 
The Ukrainian Canadian Students’ Union is excited to announce the new Executive Team 

for the 2020/2021 year:  
 
Roman Grod - President  
Irina Boyko - VP Finance  
Devon Sereda Goldie - VP National  
Nykola Dovgyy - VP West  
Larisa Hemon - VP Central  
Marc Darmohraj - VP East  
Raissa Dzulynsky - Alumni Director  
Danya Pankiw - Internal Relations Director  
Kira Dzulynsky - Project Director  
Maya Pankiw - Media Director  
Alexandra Holyk - STUDENT Editor  
Chase Gargus - Secretary  
Stephanie Nedoshytko - Past President 



 
 

SUSK would like to wish them a successful and productive upcoming year! The Ukrainian 
Canadian Students’ Union would also like to extend a heartfelt thank you to all the sponsors of 
this year’s congress. Thank you to the Elite Level Sponsor - Shevchenko Foundation, the Gold 
Level Sponsors - Mitchell, Bardyn, & Zalucky LLP and Rodan Energy Solutions, and the Silver 
Level Sponsor - Kontakt Next Gen.  
 

The weekend was a wonderful way to bring together all those who share a passion for 
their Ukrainian Heritage and was the perfect way to kickstart the prosperous new year for 
SUSK.     
 
 
 
 
 
Roman Grod  
SUSK President 


